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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
We are excited to announce that our school will be proudly taking part in the 2021 Terry 
Fox School Run, scheduled to take place on September 23rd 2021.  While this year’s 
event might look a little different from previous years, we are excited to share that we 
have developed creative ways for all of our staff and students to take part.  We hope 
that we can continue to show the great strength and resiliency of our school community 
with your support of one of our greatest Canadian heroes, Terry Fox.  Let’s all use 
Terry’s message of hope and strength to inspire us during these challenging times. 
 
Our school goal for this year is $700.00 and we are hoping that each member of our MJ 
community can donate a Toonie ($2) for Terry or whatever they can. 
 
We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox event.  This is our opportunity 
to “Try Like Terry” and go the distance for this year’s event.  Please join us to support 
cancer research while building incredible school spirit for all of our students.  Thank you 
in advance for your support! 
 
Unfortunately, due to COVID safety protocols, we are unable to allow parent spectators 
at this event.  
 
 
The Michaelle Jean Staff 
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